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Oxfordshire County Council

Mill Lane Community Primary School

The Windmill Community Nursery
Mill Lane   Chinnor   Oxfordshire   OX39 4RF

Head Teacher  Miss Tineke van der Ploeg

Telephone/fax 01844 352106

e-mail office.2465@mill-lane.oxon.sch.uk
Monday 21st November 2016
Dear Parents / Carers,
On Tuesday 22nd November there will a special assembly for Year 6 parents as Class 6 will be sharing with everyone their memories of their trip to Kilvrough. The assembly will start at approximately 9.05am in the hall. Please feel free to drop your child off and come round to the hall. At the end of the week Class 5 will be visiting Icknield Secondary School for the day. This is a great opportunity for the children to get a taster of lessons at a secondary school. Next week on Monday 28th at 3.30pm – 6.30pm and Wednesday 30th at 5.30pm – 8.00pm there will be parent consultations for every class. A letter will be going out shortly for you to book a slot to meet your child / children’s class teacher. Each slot will be for about 10 minutes. Finally some of our musicians will be visiting Jack & Jill Preschool to play their instrument to the younger children. It is lovely for our children to be able to share their talent and love of music with Jack & Jill who are having a music themed week. 
I was really pleased this week to award a head teacher’s Gold Star Badge to Casey Axten in Class 2. Casey came to my room and showed me some fantastic maths work that he had completed. Well done Casey on working so hard and producing such excellent work. As usual we also awarded our weekly Gold Star certificates for children who have either produced excellent work or behaved in a very sensible and considerate way. This week the following children received a Gold Star award:
 Adam Hayes (Class 1) – for a super attitude this week
Sophie Sears (Class 1) – for trying hard with her phonics and reading
Jack Easterbrook (Class 2) – constructing excellent 3D shapes out of modelling equipment
Joshua Gregory (Class 2) – being a superb sound engineer during Nativity rehearsals this week
Rachel Cheung (Class 3) – fantastic listening and class contributions
Noah Simons (Class 3) – for his contribution in maths discussions this week – what a shape expert!
Ted Palmer (Class 4) – great listening and contributions during class discussions
Summer Crisp (Class 4) – perseverance in her reading test
Owain Boyd-Leslie (Class 4) – for his effort and care with all of his work this week
(Class 5) – for making a real effort this week to listen and learn – well done!
Oliver Champion & Ellie Sawyer (Class 6) – for great progress made in reading
Congratulations to everyone who received an award this week.
Please could I again remind adults as well as children not to ride bicycles or scooters anywhere on school grounds, especially the pathway that runs alongside Whites Field. It is very narrow and gets slippery when it is wet. 
Yours sincerely,

Tineke van der Ploeg
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